Getting things done — lighting at
Miller's Wynd car park #dundeewestend

There has rightly been much anger and concern over the council’s decision to
start charging for use of seven of the car parks in the West End.

It seems to rather rub salt in the wounds that the lighting in the Miller’s
Wynd car park has now failed, plunging the car park into darkness at nights.

I have therefore asked the council to repair this as soon as possible and
certainly before the car park charges commence.
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